Dear Student (or Director),

You are receiving this email because you (or at least one of your students) have successfully auditioned
for the 2021 IBA Indiana Junior All-State Band. Well done!

To see your chair/part assignments, click here.

This email contains a lot of important information, so please read it carefully.

Step 1 — Watch this Video Greeting.

Step 2 — Pay your registration fee here and download your music. The fee is $37. It is due by Monday,

November 30. When your registration is complete, you will receive a link to download your music. Be
sure to save and/or print your music at this time.

Step 3 — Practice!

Step 4 — Participate in the Zoom Sectional Coaching session on Saturday, Dec. 5, from 10am to
11:30am. See the attached document about sectionals for information and Zoom links.

Step 5 — Record separate videos of yourself playing your parts. You will receive instructions on how to do
this during the sectionals (Step 4). Please wear all black, or black and white, dress clothes. The deadline
to complete this step is Wed., Dec. 16.

Step 6 — Watch the premier of your performance on the IBA YouTube channel. The date and time will be
announced soon.

If you have questions at any step in this process, contact Rob Shaver (rshaver@tcsc.k12.in.us) or Katy
Briel (kbriel@cpcsc.k12.in.us), or ask your band director for help.

Special note to band directors: it's possible that this email will be marked as spam in your students’
accounts. Please make sure that they have received this information.

Congratulations!

Rob Shaver and Katy Briel
Jr. All-State Band Coordinators



